

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form



Headteacher: Miss M Ryan

November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Borneo information Evening: Monday, 7 November 2022 - Year 10 and 11 students only

It was lovely to see so many faces on Monday night's Borneo launch, with World Challenge leader Holly. Those of you there, may have noticed that Neil Bridgewater was in attendance, who will lead the trip in Borneo. Mr Bridgewater has travelled to Borneo on multiple occasions, and so if your child has any questions regarding Borneo, as a destination, I highly recommend that they go and speak to Mr Bridgewater (over in Science).

Notley High School and Braintree Sixth Form have linked with World Challenge to offer our students a new and exciting opportunity outside the classroom and as such, we would like to emphasise to students and parents that this is a school trip. Thus, we require for all attendees to be members of the school body. Students are therefore requested to apply for Braintree Sixth Form and plan to attend the Sixth Form, this means that those students in current year 11 must apply for Braintree Sixth Form, and if they are offered a place then they must accept the place to attend World Challenge. We would therefore highly recommend that students only sign-up for the trip if they are confident that they will meet the entry requirements. Year 10 students are required to apply for a place at Braintree Sixth Form. Below is a message from Holly.

Message from Holly, at World Challenge: Sign-up link for Borneo 2024

Hi all,

Thanks to everyone who came along to the Borneo meeting on Monday, fantastic to see some of you there!

Applications are open, so please <u>sign up for Borneo 2024 here</u>. The deadline for applications is Friday, 25th of November

If you missed yesterday's talk here is the recording -

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nn5xTjpvXvo

You can still sign up and find out about the expedition on <u>our trip webpage</u>. For any questions, please email Holly at World Challenge: <u>hfarquhar@world-challenge.co.uk</u>

Kind regards

Ms. Maria Gladen

Assistant Headteacher (Raising Aspirations)

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form, Notley Road, Braintree, Essex CM7 1WY †01376 556300 e enquiries@notleyhiah.com www.notleyhiah.com















